
Dear Residents; 

The FaJlowfield Board of Supervisors would like to call your attention to the 

impact the Combined Sewer Overflow Project that Authority Borough of Charleroi 

has developed at the direction of the Department of Environmental Protection 

under Act 537. The design of this plan was developed by KlH Engineering. 

Estimated cost will be $32,500,000.00 and will impact your sewerage monthly bill. 

ABC has meet with the Supervisors at the July and August agenda meetings. 

Briefly I will list the impacts proposed and have attached a reference to ABC Plan 

Summary consisting of 60 pages. 

- CSO Plan costs will increase your monthly bill an additional $38.00 for first 

six (6) years; then $45.00 for remainder of the financing terms; 

- ABC intends to refinance Fallowfield existing debt service. This reduction 

will reduce the current monthly debt service from current $26.50 per 

month through 2022 to a new monthly debt service rate of $8.00 per 
month through 2040. 

- Pricing information is located on pages 41 51 501 511 52 & 53; 

We strongly suggest that you review the attachments to gain a better 

understanding of the project and attend the public meeting. 

PUBLIC MEETING TO BE SETEMBER 7, 2016 AT CHARLEROI HIGH SCHOOL 

AUDITORIUM 7; OOPMj 

QUESTIONS PLEASE CONTACT ABC DIRECTLY; 724-483-3585 

On behalf of the Board of Supervisors 

Wilbur Caldwell Chairman 

http:32,500,000.00
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